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BOROUGH COUNCIL SECOND MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 
 

October 12, 2021 
 
 
 
A special second monthly meeting of the North East Borough Council was held on Tuesday, 
October 12, 2021, at 11:00 a.m. via conference call and online at 
https://global.gotomeeting.com.  The meeting location and call in information was advertised 
in the Erie Times News.   
 
BOROUGH COUNCIL PRESENT: Denise McCumber, Vice President 
     Greg Henning      

Deb Wurst 
Bill Beardsley 

            
OTHERS PRESENT:   Patrick Gehrlein, Borough Manager 
     Nancy Anderson, Administrative Assistant 
     Rebecca Bliss, Administrative Assistant 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
Council Vice President D. McCumber called the meeting to order at 11:05 a.m., at which time 
the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
MINUTES: 
There were no minutes to review. 
 
ACCOUNTS PAYABLE: 
There were no accounts to review. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
There were no public comments. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
There was no unfinished business. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Resolution 10122021-1–A Resolution Approving the CDBG funds for FY 2021–ADA Curb-Cut 
Ramps 
P. Gehrlein, Borough Manager, discussed the annual contract and continuation of planned 
CDBG funded projects which include ADA curb-cut ramps in neighborhoods the Borough is 
looking to improve including intersections at Tannery Street, Bank Street, as well as the 
neighborhood of Wall Street, Robinson Street, West Street, Clinton Street, and surrounding 
intersections. P. Gehrlein stated the projected deadline to submit this resolution is October 28, 
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2021.  G. Henning motioned to adopt Resolution No. 10122021-1 as presented. D. Wurst 
seconded.  The motion carried unanimously. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: 
There was no correspondence to review. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
P. Gehrlein stated that a list of ARPA funded projects will be sent to the finance committee for 
action to be presented at the November Borough Council Meeting. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
At 11:07 a.m., B. Beardsley motioned to adjourn.  D. Wurst seconded.  The motion carried 
unanimously. 
 

 
 
 
Nancy Anderson (October 12, 2021) 

 
 

         
Patrick J. Gehrlein, Borough Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


